
2019 NOVEMBER 19  

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

DELEGATION REQUEST 

 

 

 

Subject: Status of City Property at 6050 Beresford 
 
 
We would like to make a delegation request to speak to the November 19, 2019 
Planning and Development Committee. 
 
We hope to ask the Committee about the status of the park proposed in the Royal Oak 
Plan north of Irmin and east of Buller.  
 
We would also like to show the Committee our plans for our property on Irmin, south of 
the proposed park, and offer to work with the City on the planning of a future park. 
 
Thanks. 
 
David Roppel 
Director, Residential  Development 
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